
 

Tamaki Makaurau – Information Request Team 
Piki Ki Te Ao, 482 Great South Road, Otahuhu, Auckland 
Telephone: 09 839 0634. Email :  IR.Northern@police.govt.nz  
 

 

 

9th March 2022 
 
Mr Joshua Rogers 
Email : fyi-request-18518-100a0eab@requests.fyi.org.nz
 

Dear Mr Rogers 

REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION –REFERENCE IR-01-22-3722 

We refer to your correspondence dated 10th February 2021 requesting the following: 

I am writing to follow up on a previous OIA request by another member on the 
FYI.org.nz site. 
This is the request made by the person, Hugh Davenport. 
The link to this OIA is: https://fyi.org.nz/request/10669-information-about-a-vehicle-
pursuit-and-firearms-discharged-by-police-officers 
I am wanting to re request this OIA as it is yet to be answered  
 
I would like to request the following information about a car pursuit in Manurewa, 
South Auckland on 31st January, as displayed on media at 
https://www.nzherald.co.nz/nz/news/artic..., 
https://www.newshub.co.nz/home/new-zeala..., and video shown at 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_7_P0mVX... 
 
The information requested is: 
1) How many shots were fired by the Police 
2) For each shot fired by the Police, 
... 
[9 questions - refer attached email from requestor for full request detail] 

 

You may be aware that, under the Official Information Act 1982, we are required to 
respond to your information request within 20 working days.  This letter is to let you know 
that the collation and consultation we need to do on your request means that we need to 
extend the time limit for responding to you (in accordance with section 15A(1)(b) of the 
Official Information Act 1982). 

You can expect a response by 13th April.  If you are not satisfied with our response or you 
have any questions, please contact IR.Northern@police.govt.nz. 

If you believe that some of the information that we have provided to you is incorrect, please 
let us know and we will consider how we can assist you in that regard.  
 



 

  
 

 

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied 
with Police’s response to your request. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Wendy Griffiths 
Supervisor - Information Request Team 


